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The
HPWBANA

News

HPWBANA Board Meetings
Please attend our monthly meetings:

January 23
Yarborough Library
2200 Hancock Drive

7:00-8:45 pm

 Pedestrians crossing this very busy 4 lane street will find it easier 
with the new crosswalk completed mid November.  Traffic at this 
intersection has only increased over the years making the safety 
concern very real for those that want to cross the street to the local 
businesses.  Mary Ann Schroeder, who lives in that area and is visually 
impaired, discussed the topic of a safe crossing at this location with 
various city officials for several years.  A crosswalk was also the focus 
of previous HPWBANA Board Member Drake Bresheer years ago.  
 It was Mary Ann Schroeder and Carol Chamberlin who live in the 
Highland Park West condominiums who started the discussion again.  
They attended a HPWBANA board meeting after reading about the 
city sidewalk project on Balcones Dr in our newsletter.  They came 
prepared with data on the number of elderly, children, and disabled 
that need a safe place to cross.  Frances Allen, HPWBANA president 
at that time, took it from there and submitted the request to the Lino 
Rivera of the Public Works Department who was extremely receptive 
to helping out.  Plans were quickly drawn up for a median crosswalk 
and construction was tacked onto the end of the sidewalk project. 
 It is important to note the following Balcones/Parkcrest intersection 
changes have been made:
 A new median was installed.
 New yellow signs point to the pedestrian crossing.
 New street striping is in place for the pedestrian crossing zone.
 New signs post “Yield to Pedestrians in Crosswalk – State 
law.”

Yield To Pedestrians In Crosswalk
– STATE LAW -

Ribbon Cutting for New Balcones Dr / Parkcrest Dr Crosswalk

 This last item is important – drivers must yield to pedestrians 
crossing in the crosswalk – this is state law.  For safety purposes 
pedestrians should watch to ensure traffic is actually stopping before 
entering the crosswalk.
 We extend a thank you to Lino Rivera and Michael Curtis of the 
Public Works Department for working with the community on both 
the sidewalk and crosswalk projects.  A special thanks goes out to 
Mary Ann Schroeder and Carol Chamberlin for championing this 
cause.  We also thank Carolyn Robinson and Jennifer Herbert for 
coordinating the ribbon cutting publicity to get the word out. And a 
thank you also goes to Imad Salem, the project manager who designed 
the median, who was able to attend the ribbon cutting event.

View the Highland Park West Balcones
Area Neighborhood Newsletter

each month online at
www.PEELinc.com



2     Highland Park West Balcones Area Neighborhood Association Newsletter - January 2006 Copyright © 2006 Peel, Inc.

Highland Park West Balcones Area

President - Nadene Morning .... ntmorning@hotmail.com, 467-8132
Vice-President - Carolyn Robinson carrob99@hotmail.com, 302-5417
Treasurer - Susan Rauch ................srauch@austin.rr.com, 419-9710
Secretary/Newsletter Editor - Jennifer Smith jennifer.smith@kw.com, 452-3278
Sam Haddad ...........................................haddads@io.com, 454-8286
Mark Moore ....................................... mark@aveone.com, 472-5803
Lurleen Ladd ................................. laddlurl@hotmail.com, 371-9525
Tonianne Soster ................................ te883@austin.rr.com, 825-3773
Blake Stanford .................................blake@swhuman.org, 452-5260

2006 HPWBANA Board of Directors

 The HPWBANA Board meets on the 4th Monday of each month except 
December. Meetings are held from 7:00 – 8:45 p.m. at the Yarborough Library, 
2200 Hancock Drive. All neighbors are invited to attend. www.hpwbana.org
 HPWBANA is bordered on the north by 2222, on the south by 35th St., on 
the west by Mt. Bonnell Rd., and on the east by MoPac and by Bull Creek Rd. 
between Hancock Dr. and 45th St.

Helpful Phone Numbers
Austin Citywide Information Center ...........................974-2000
Emergency Police ................................................................. 911 
Non-emergency Police (coyote sighting, etc.) ...................... 311 
Social Services (during work hours) ..................................... 211
Dana Munguia, Senior Patrol Officer ..........................974-5440
David Crowder Jr., Senior Police Officer ....................974-5545
Wildlife Rescue 24 Hour Hot Line  ......................210-698-1709

Call for a FREE estimate • All Weather Services • 512.454.6822

to your 
Deck

Fence&

Brighten up the wooden beauty of your deck and fence for 
your enjoyment. Our technicians, with many years of 

experience in wood restoration, can bring that old wooden 
deck or fence back to life and make it look like new again.

Who Are the People on Your Neighborhood Board?
New Board Members:
 Jennifer Smith and her husband, Jon, moved to HPWBANA in 
January of 2002 with their two children, Jonah and Julia Kay.  Jennifer 
is a Real Estate Agent with Keller Williams and Jon is a partner in 
the law firm of Kincaid, Horton & Smith. They love being in the 
area and enjoy the benefit of walking their son to Highland Park 
Elementary everyday.  In fact, Jennifer joined the board to increase 
awareness of the school zone and encourage drivers to slow down as 
they travel through the neighborhood.  She has also volunteered to 
take on the secretary position and coordinate the monthly newsletter.  
The newsletter is a great way to keep HPWBANA residents informed 
of what is going on in the neighborhood. Please contact Jennifer at 
jennifer.smith@kw.com  if you have an article to submit, or if you 
would be interested in serving on the newsletter committee.
 Lurleen Ladd and her husband, Dan, moved to HPWBANA in 2004 
with their two children, Caroline and Danny.  Lurleen is a performing 
singer/songwriter who provided the wonderful entertainment at the 
HPWBANA annual meeting in October. Dan is a doctor and owner of 
Austin Skin Dermatology Clinic. Lurleen joined the board because of 
her interest in HPWBANA business sponsorship.  She looks forward 
to her duties on the committee this year and finding new ways of 
getting businesses involved with HPWBANA.  Lurleen is also very 
interested in neighborhood events. She joined the events committee 

(Continued on page 4)
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 What changes will we see in our neighborhood this year?  January 
is here to once again mark the start of a new year and a new 
cycle in the life in Highland Park West and the community along 
Balcones.  Long-time residents will move out and new neighbors will 
move in.  The city will make decisions that affect the safety of streets 
and sidewalks.  Plants and trees put in medians by the beautification 
committee will mature and grow.  Holidays and special events will 
bring opportunities for neighbors to gather and get to know each other 
better.
 The Highland Park West Balcones Area Neighborhood Association 
was created in 1997 with the aim “to preserve and enhance” our 
neighborhood.  Since then, the association has worked with an all-
volunteer board and many neighbors donating their time to accomplish 
hundreds of projects that directly contribute to the quality of life in our 
little corner of northwest Austin.  These include presenting a single, 
united voice for us with Austin city government; hosting special 
events that bring neighbors together; and implementing beautification 
efforts that enhance our public areas.
 You are an essential part of this process.  It’s important for 
neighbors to join and stay active in HPWBANA.  Our numbers make 
us a stronger force with the city and allow us to tackle many more 

Message from the Board
It’s Dues Renewal Time! 

 Support HPWBANA with your Membership
projects that will continue the association’s original charter.  Even 
if your only involvement is to contribute membership dues, you are 
helping to make a difference in our neighborhood.
 This January is Dues Renewal Month for HPWBANA.  Rather than 
requiring members to keep track of when memberships expire, we 
decided to ask for your dues once a year at the first of the year.  The 
process is much simpler and less expensive than sending monthly 
reminder postcards.
 In a few days you’ll receive a letter asking for your membership 
dues.  It’s the only notice you will receive this year.  When the letter 
arrives – or right now, as you’re reading this newsletter – please take 
a moment to drop a check in the mail.  And get ready for all the great 
things that will happen in our neighborhood this year. 
Renew Today!
 Our dues remain $15 for a household, or $10 for a single-member 
household.  Please make checks payable to HPWBANA and send to 
P.O. Box 26101, Austin TX 78755.  For more information, visit www.
hpwbana.org or email Susan Rauch, Treasurer, at srauch@austin.
rr.com.  Thanks for your membership!
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Here at Key Signature Roofing, we
seek to consistently exceed our
clients expectations by offering

homeowners world-class products
AND world-class installation.

Call 481-1888 to schedule an
estimate with one of our Shingle

Masters. We are happy to provide a
list of references in your area.

Look for us on the web at
KeySigRoofing.com

• Residential
Shingle and Flat
Roofing

• Velux® Skylight
Installation

• Suntunnel®
Installation

• Attic Ventilation
• Chimney Repair

  Professionalism At Its Best.

Have you had your heater checked out
 for the upcoming season? 

 Now’s the time to do it
 before the fi rst cold snap hits!

Winter Special
$59.95 per system.

512-928-2470
Over 30 Years of Experience

Expires 01/31/06

Visit us on the web @ www.rmmechanical.com

512-928-2470

to energize neighbors and generate more attendance at the wonderful 
events HPWBANA organizes each year.  Lurleen and her band will 
hopefully perform for HPWBANA in the future. In the meantime, 
look for her ads in the HPWBANA and Northwest Austin News for 
more performance dates.

Tonianne Soster and her husband Kurt moved to Austin in 1991 
and now live in the neighborhood with their son, Paul. Tonianne is a 
licensed Mortgage Broker, Real Estate Agent and General Contractor.  
She specializes in purchasing properties and remodeling them to sell.  
Kurt, is a self-employed Real Estate Investor.  Tonianne’s interest in 
joining the board was spiked when she was personally affected by a 
neighboring property that was recently acquired by an investor who 
turned it into a student housing facility.  Tonianne has since found 
that this problem affects several.  She hopes during her term on the 
board she is able to offer her time constructively and raise awareness 
of this problem. Tonianne is already working hard with HPWBANA 
residents and other neighborhood associations to bring this topic 
before city council.  This is a real concern for HPWBANA, and for 
more information or to help with this issue please contact Tonianne 
at te883@austin.rr.com 

Blake Stanford and his wife, Kristi have lived in HPWBANA since 
1991 and have two children, Kate and Mitchell. Blake is the CEO 
of Southwest Human Development Services, a private, non-profi t 
corporation that sponsors family child care homes for the USDA Child 

and Adult Care Food Program in Texas. Kristi owns the San Antonio 
Culligan water-conditioning franchisee.  In 1999, Blake moved his 
business location to the neighborhood.  As a neighborhood business 
owner, Blake is certainly interested in generating more business 
sponsorships.  He has also volunteered to help with the neighborhood 
issues of planning/zoning and crime/safety.  Blake has served on 
several non-profi t organization boards.  He brings experience and 
great enthusiasm to the HPWBANA board this year.  Blake looks 
forward to working hard on the board and generating more business 
and resident memberships this year.
Returning Board Members:
 Nadene Morning started helping with beautification of the 
neighborhood after the 2002 neighborhood survey.  With the help 
of other interested gardeners, she transformed six public green 
spaces in the neighborhood.  Nadene’s beautifi cation work continues 
and she knows fi rst-hand how many people it takes to keep up the 
neighborhood.  It is so rewarding for Nadene to see the strong 
community interest.  Serving as President of the HPWBANA board 
this year, Nadene’s goal is to keep the momentum going from the 
previous board’s successes.  She strongly encourages every neighbor 
to join HPWBANA and fi nd where they can volunteer.
 Carolyn Robinson and her husband Rhett have lived in the 
neighborhood since 1999 with their two children, Montana and 
Cash.  This year Carolyn will serve as Vice-President of the Board.  

Board Members - (Continued from Page 2)

(Continued on page 5)
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In previous years as a board member, she organized the first Perry 
Park Easter Egg Hunt.  It was a huge success, and Carolyn continues 
as the Events Committee chairperson.  She is always planning new 
events for neighbors to get together and have some fun. The events 
committee puts on three major events each year and is always eager 
for volunteers to help out.  Events are not all she’s concerned with, 
however.  Carolyn will join the crime and safety committee this year 
and try to get more involvement from the community and keep our 
neighborhood safe. 
 Susan Rauch has been with the board for 5 years and serves as 
Treasurer and Resident Membership committee Chairperson.  She is 
also very active with the events committee.  As the seasoned board 
member, Susan is relied upon heavily for her background on how 
things are done.  Susan joined the board with an interest in community 
involvement and improving sidewalk safety, especially around her 
home near the intersection of Balcones and Big Bend Drive.  It’s 
been exciting for her to see the fulfillment of the board’s work with 
the city with the completion of a new sidewalk along Balcones from 
Perry Lane to Northland Drive. Being a board member has allowed 
Susan to meet and get to know so many neighbors.  It has been a 
challenging and rewarding experience.
 Sam Haddad continues on the board with his main interest being 
the median located at the intersection of Highland Terrace and Perry 
Dr.  Sam and his immediate neighbors have been on a mission to 

Board Members - (Continued from Page 4) work with the city to make this a beautifully landscaped space.  Sam 
also finds interest in the issues surrounding MoPAC, such as sound 
walls.  Look for the work being done at the intersection as Sam and 
his neighbors continue their efforts.
 Mark Moore continues on the board and his focus is on the 
beautification efforts in his immediate neighborhood near Ridge Oak 
Reservoir.  In past years as a board member, Mark has worked on 
neighborhood crime and safety.  He will continue his efforts on that 
committee this year and work to grow the crime watch network in 
the neighborhood. 

MICHAEL’S HAIR SALON

www.michaelshairco.com
3307 Hancock Dr.  371-3119

“YOUR FUTURE IMAGE MAKER”
HAIR, NAILS & SKIN CARE SINCE 1963

• Latest Hairstyles for men & women
• Custom Color, Corrective Coloring, foil frostings
• Perming, Spiral Perms
• Manicures, Acrylic Nails, Spa Pedicures
• Gift Certifi cates • Weddings • Make Up & Make Overs

YOUR HIGHLAND PARK NEIGHBORHOOD HEALTH CLUB

Facility Includes 
 Supervised Weight Room 
 Cardio Equipment 
 Indoor Running Track 
 Indoor Pool and Wet Area 
 Clean Locker Rooms 

The Program Includes 
 Personalized Weight Training  
 Water Fitness Center 
 Water Aerobic Classes

Crenshaw Athletic Club 
5000 Fairview Drive 
512-453-5551
www.crenshaws.com

NO CONTRACTS               NO SALES PEOPLE

*FOR ADULTS 
Adult Fitness Center 

*FOR CHILDREN 
Gymnastic Classes 
Swimming Classes 
Special Pre-School 
After School Care 
Summer Camps 
Birthday Parties

Bring this ad by 
Crenshaws and be our 

guest for a
FREE WEEK   

in January. 
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 Grab your compass and head into the woods!  Actually compasses 
won’t be necessary.  Our local Perry Park contains a natural wooded 
area that has recently been opened up with trails.  Boy scouts introduced 
the trails years ago but over time they had become overgrown and lost.  
Re-establishing these trails was a natural project that evolved after the 
non-native plant species and dead brush removal efforts this year in 
the park. 
 We had lots of help.  Andrew Baldwin and Jamie Freise-Wilson spent 
many community service hours opening up the trails and putting down 
mulch.  The mulch was provided by PARD and came in two dump 
truck loads. Thankfully AISD had equipment to help move it around 
for us as they upgraded the playground area.  Even so it took a lot of 
work to move it to all the various trails.  Trailing lantana was trimmed 
back and a small native Texas garden was recovered and mulched. We 
don’t really know who started the garden years ago.  We even scattered 
some bluebonnet seeds to add some color this spring.
 The Perry Park wooded area is small however it does provide a 
nice exposure to kids for that forest experience.  The trails are worth 
exploring so on your next visit to the park take a walk in the woods.  
The mulched trails begin near the upper soccer field. 
 Thanks go to all those who helped with the project!  This was a very 
nice community project that the neighborhood can enjoy.  At no time will any source be allowed to use the HPWBANA Newsletter 

contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in 
any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for 
the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, political 
campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty of law without written or 
expressed permission from the HPWBANA and Peel, Inc. The information in 
the HPWBANA Newsletter is exclusively for the private use of HPWBANA 
Neighborhood  residents only.  

The Perry Park Trails are Open
By Nadene Morning

4110 Bunny Run #6

Phone: 512-249-6299
Mobile: 512-740-2300
Fax: 512-833-0762
nicole@creekviewrealty.com

See other listings at: www.nicolepeel.com

•    Bamboo Flooring 

•    Gated Community w/ 
Pool & Playground 

•    3 Car Garage 

•  5 Bedrooms/4 Bathrooms

•  4099 Square Feet 

•  2 Living and Dining Areas

•  PLUS 2 Study/Offi ce Areas

   

Nicole Peel
Realtor® 

$699,000
4100 Bunny Run # 6 | Austin | TX | 78746

 New Listing: 

Amazing Stucco Home in Highly Desirable Gated 
Community! Gorgeous Entry, Vaulted Ceilings, 
Jack n’ Jill Bedroom Suites, Fireplace between 
Master Bedroom & Bathroom, & Huge Walk-in 
Closets. One of the Largest Backyards in the 
Community! Close to Schools, Shopping & Restau-
rants. An Absolute MUST SEE!!!
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DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. 
Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted 
by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content 
with this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising 
content are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content 
should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or 
failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such 
advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

Become a HPWBANA Member for 2006
 The HPWBANA News is the official publication of the Highland 
Park West Balcones Area Neighborhood Association. Your 
annual membership ensures that you receive the newsletter, plus 
provides funds for our free neighborhood events: Spring Egg 
Hunt, July 4th Picnic and Parade, & theAnnual Meeting.
 We need your support! Please renew your membership or 
become a new member of HPWBANA today. 
 Send $10 for one adult or $15 for two adults in the same 
household to:
HPWBANA, PO Box 26101, Austin, TX 78755.

Name ___________________________________________

Name of second adult ________________________________

Address __________________________________________

__________________________________________________

Home phone_________________Email__________________

You may also join online with PayPal at www.hpwbana.org.

Questions about membership? Contact Carolyn Robinson at 

302-5417 or Susan Rauch at 419-9710.

512-301-0708

TREESCAPE
Tree Service

“Quality work for any Budget”     

Trimming
Removals
Pruning
Stump Grinding

 Serving Residential and Commercial
Free Estimates              

Fully insured for your protection.

ANY TREE SERVICE
between $250.00-$500.00

$5000 OFF
ANY TREE SERVICE

$500.00 and up

$10000 OFF

We have a full line of equipment for all your tree care needs.

Call (512) 377-3400 

www.MunozFamilyHealthClinic.com

 

Abilio Muñoz, M.D. 
Board Certified, Family Practice 

2115 Northland Drive 
Austin, TX 78756 

Behind 
Amy’s

Ice Cream!

Urgent and Primary Care Service 
Saturday Hours
Same Day Appointments
No Insurance Needed

Keeping Austin Healthy!

M
op

ac

Advertising Information
Please support the businesses that advertise in the HPWBANA 
Newsletter. Their advertising dollars make it possible for all 
residents to receive a newsletter at no charge.  No neighborhood 
association funds are used to produce or mail the newsletters.  
If you would like to support the newsletter by advertising, 
please contact Peel, Inc. Sales Office at 512-989-8905 or 
advertising@PEELinc.com for ad information and pricing.
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  ☎  Voice 512-989-8905                              V  www.PEELinc.com

Peel, Inc.
203 W. Main Street, Suite D
Pflugerville, Texas 78660

Presorted Standard
U.S. Postage

PAID
Littlefield, Texas 79339

Permit #59

Peel, Inc.
Printing & Publishing

 512-989-8905 www.PEELinc.com

• A & B Carpet Cleaning and Resto-
rations 

• Abilio Munoz, M.D. 
• Absolute Pest Management 
• Allure Imports 
• All Weather Services 
• Alpine Cleaning Service 
• Amy’s Ice Cream 
• Anne Derfl er, Independent Beauty 

Consultant, Mary Kay 
• Austin’s Park and Pizza 
• Austin Adventure Boot Camp for 

Women 
• Austin Counseling and Wellness 
• Austin Federal Credit Union 
• Austin Programmers Group - APG 
• Austin Regional Clinic 
• AustinReps - Bob and Melinda 

McKenna 
• Austin Service Company 
• Beauty Emporium 
• Ben Sutterfi eld 
• Body Business Fitness 
• Brenda Davis 
• Calusio Creativity Center 
• Candice Rudolph 
• Cedar Hills Dental 
• Cedar Park Dance Company 
• Cedar Park Florist 
• Centex Premier Events 
• Charity Partners of Austin 
• Chase Bank 
• Chick-fi l-A: South Austin 
• Chisholm Trail Pediatrics 
• Chooby-Doos 
• Christ The King Presbyterian 

Church 

• Clubhouse for Kids, LLC  
• Circle C Golf Club 
• Country Kuts 
• Craig O’s Pizza & Pastaria 
• Creekview Realty - Nicole Peel
• Cypress Grill 
• Daniel Garza - Grapevine Salon 
• David Van Noy Insurance Agency 
• Dawn Albright 
• Diamond Shine 
• Double Daves Pizza - Austin 
• Dr. John Calvert Smile Creations 
• Edward Jones - Guy Weinhold
• Edward Jones - Eric Florander 
• Elaine Segura 
• Erica Taylor 
• First Horizon 
• First National Bank 
• Giss’s Cafe 
• Golden Gofer’s LLC 
• Gretchen Jaska 
• Hal Patterson 
• Highland Park Elementary 
• Hill Country Acupuncture & Herbal 

Clinic 
• House to House 
• Idee Kwak 
• Inside Out 
• Jackson, Anciso and Frank, Inc. 
• Janie Morman 
• Jaymes Willoughby & Associates 
• Jeff Fluitt 
• Jo Anne Pruitt Koehn 
• John Eathorne - Keller Williams 
• Julie Johnson, RMT, MBA 
• KaleidoScoops 
• Key Signature Roofi ng 

• Kitty Fowler - Realty World, John 
Horton and Associates 

• Lenard Fein 
• Liberty Hill Eye Associates 
• Living PHD 
• Liz Gentry 
• Margaritas 
• Mark Moore 
• Mary Liu 
• Mary Lynne Gibbs 
• Mary Parker 
• Mathnasium 
• Matt Horne, DDS 
• Matt Trlica, CPA 
• Mayfair Cleaning 
• Medela 
• Megan Daves 
• Melissa Mayer - LandAmerica 
• Michael’s Hair Co. 
• Necessary Objects 
• North Austin Pediatrics 
• Once Upon A Family 
• PakMail - William Cannon 
• PakMail - Windsor Road 
• Patti Johnson 
• Physfi t 
• Pink Bubble Scrapbooking 
• Pip Savage 
• Postmark’d 
• Pressed 4 Time 
• Read’s Automotive 
• Rennae Hess 
• RM Mechanical, Inc. 
• Robin Bond Interiors 
• Rowing Dock 
• Sabrina Jordan - Independent Beauty 

Consultant, Mary Kay 

Thank You to all of our
2005 Austin Advertisers!

• Salon Bali 
• Sara Castillo 
• Scott Hearne 
• Seattle’s Best Coffee 
• SETON Healthcare Network 
• Shoal Creek Nursery 
• Simply Suzi 
• Southern Painting 
• St. Gabriel’s Catholic School 
• Star of Texas Veterinary Hospital 
• Stephanie Johnson 
• Stephanie Pugh 
• Stor Self Storage 
• Stratus Properties 
• Suzanne Burnes Photography 
• Team Circle C 
• Texas Disposal Systems 
• Texas Health & Life Insurance 

- Mike D’Alessandro 
• Texas Media Systems 
• The Hills Fitness Center 
• Tony Hair Design 
• Top Dog Poop Scoopers 
• Total Care 
• Total Speed & Fitness 
• Treescape Tree Service 
• University Federal Credit Union 
• US Nails 
• Vaughan Financial Mortgage Group 
• Webb Roofi ng 
• Wells Fargo Banking 
• Westlake Detail 
• Westlake Plastic Surgery 
• Whitfi eld Photography 
• ZK Mortgage


